
 

 

 

2nd June 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Hackney Carnegie Day – Thursday 19th June 2014 

 

As part of the Carnegie Shadow programme, your child has been selected to present Cardinal Pole Catholic 
School at the annual Hackney Carnegie Day, held this year at The Petchey Academy.  

As part of the Carnegie Shadow group, pupils have been reading the shortlisted books, blogging, writing 
online reviews and discussing the books in the run up to the prestigious Carnegie Award.  

Over the years Hackney schools have got together to run an additional event, where pupils give a 
presentation on their school’s selected book; the best presentation winning the coveted Hackney Carnegie 
Shadow Award. Pupils also vote for their overall Carnegie winner and get the opportunity to meet one of 
the shortlisted authors, Katherine Rundell who will be judging the event and giving a talk.  

Your child will need to bring with them a valid travel/oyster card. 

This is an exciting annual event and your child is sure to benefit educationally plus have a thoroughly 
enjoyable day.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Hayward 
Librarian 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Hackney Carnegie Day – 19th June 2014 

Reply Slip 

 

I, the parent/carer of       in form     give permission for 
my child to attend the Hackney Carnegie Day on Thursday 19th June 2014. 

I also agree to my child using public transport.  

Name of parent/carer (please print):       

Signed:            

Date:           

 

 


